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Reference: Not-INC-2024-0041       17 September 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Reference is made to the invitation letter from the Executive Secretary of the Intergovernmental 
Negotiating Committee (INC), dated 18 July 2024. In this regard, participants in need of an entry visa to 
the Republic of Korea are strongly recommended to apply for the visa at least 4 weeks prior to the fifth 
session of the INC (INC-5). 

Participants are further advised to get acquainted with the entry requirements and processes to obtain an 
entry visa to the Republic of Korea by consulting the Visa Navigator website for general information on 
visa application, including the application result. Detailed information on the visa application process can 
also be found in Annex B of the information note to participants: INC5_InformationNote. It is strongly 
encouraged that participants who need to apply for a visa contact their nearest Korean Embassy or 
Consulate for detailed information. 

Please be informed that the Government of the Republic of Korea will waive the visa fee to the meeting’s 
participants. 

If you have any inquiries about entry visas for INC-5, please fill out the form available at Indico. 

The INC Secretariat remains available for information as needed at unep-incplastic.secretariat@un.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 
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